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From: John Kneuer <jimkneuer@verner.com>
To: "chuie@fec.gov‘‘ <chuie@fec.gov>
Date: 9/19/01 1:31PM
Subject: Withdraw 208—EX—PL—2001

Mr. Huie:

This email is to request withdrawal of Northrop Grumman application (file #
208—EX—PL—2001) for experimental authorization. Pursuant to 47 CFR 2.803,
the operations as described in the application do not require FCC

authorization.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you.

Sincerely,

John M. R. Kneuer
Jmkneuer@verner.com

202—371—6332

The information contained in this e—mail transmission is information
intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above, and may

be subject to attorney/client privilege and is confidential. If the reader
of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that

any distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.
If you have received this communication in error, please notify us by
telephone and destroy this e—mail. Thank you.


